
FPC Rahll Campus Board Report October 2024 
 
 

• The CDL Department meeting was held to determine procedures for moving forward 
with the program and for the Rahll and Allen Campus instructors to help Borger students 
temporarily until they hire new instructors. 

• Rahll Campus had 7 students complete the ELDT portion of the course last month and we 
currently have 8 students enrolled in the October class. 

• The first EMT class is going well. They had their first clinical night a few weeks ago in 
Dalhart. They learned multiple new skills. They will begin their clinical rotations in a few 
weeks with the local hospitals and EMS. We will offer an Advanced EMT course 
beginning at the end of January.  

• The Rahll Campus's first CNA class began on September 9th.  
• Dalhart EDC presented a check for $150,000 to purchase diesel equipment through the 

HDJT Grant. We have started the process of ordering the approved equipment.  
• Rahll Campus staff attended the TACRAO College Fair at Dalhart High School. We had 

the opportunity to meet with students throughout our service area.  
• Rahll Campus staff attended an ESL Parent night at Dalhart High School. We provided 

information to the various schools and parents regarding the classes we offer including 
GED and ESL.  

• We held our first TCOLE Advisory Board meeting of the new year on Wednesday, 
October 9th.  

• The FPC Welding Advisory Board meeting was held on October 17th in Dalhart.  
• TDCJ staff will be in Dalhart for a site visit and training on November 5th to discuss the 

TDCJ Prison Education partnership with FPC.  
• We are preparing for our annual Scholarship Banquet to recognize Rahll Campus 

Scholarship recipients and donors. The Banquet will be on November 7th at 6:00 pm at 
the Rita Blanca Coliseum.  

• The first session of ESL was highly successful. We have started our second fall semester 
classes. We currently have 45 students enrolled.  

• We have 6 students currently enrolled in the GED program.  
• Rahll Campus staff will participate in the Dalhart Trunk or Treat on Halloween night. 
• The Diesel Training Center is currently around 70% complete. The new estimated date 

for completion is November 10th. They have completed the wall enclosures and tying in 
the utilities. This week they are adding brick to the bottom of the building to match the 
current vocational building and insulation.  

• FPC was awarded a True Grant for the EMT Training program of $279,760. The funds 
from this great will provide vital training equipment to enhance the educational 
experience for our students.  

• Rahll Campus staff are preparing for Spring enrollment by reaching out to local 
businesses regarding course offerings. 

• The Rahll has offered multiple extended education courses this month for JBS, Hilmar, 
DHCHD, and Quickbooks for the general public. Our local business partners continue to 
provide support and utilize FPC for their training needs.  
 



 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 


